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 July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We hope that you are well at this time. To support your child in their Biology GCSE the Science 
Department recommend a CGP revision guide to purchase. We advise all our students to purchase a 
revision guide as they have proven invaluable in aiding independent study and improving outcomes. 

The text book can be purchased at the discounted price of £6 and covers the content of the Biology 
GCSE.   

Thank you for your continued support in helping your child succeed in their Science studies.  Payment 
is via the School gateway app which can be downloaded via the school website 
https://www.cncs.school/parents/apps-for-parents  Payments are then processed electronically and 
orders generated.  This will need to be completed by 14-07-22 to enable us to order the appropriate 
number before the summer holiday.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Mrs N Shepherd       Ms E O’Connor  
Science Faculty Leader       Headteacher 
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